

## Senator Tedisco Greets Malta Avenue Elementary School at State Capital

JAMES TEDISCO March 2, 2017



Senator Jim Tedisco (R,C,I,REF-Glenville) had pleasure of meeting with 5th graders from Malta Avenue Elementary School in Ballston Spa and thanked 5th grade teachers Kathy Constantine, Jean Hoins and Sarah Burr and all the parents and students who visited and toured the Capitol. He said one of the services he is proud to offer is hosting school tours of the state Capitol. If you or your school would like a tour of the Capital, please call (518) 455-2181 for information.

